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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Mayor Barrett, Council Members Barnacle, Fischer, Healy, King, McDonnell and
Pocekay

RE: Amendments relative to on-site parking Zoning Ordinance Section 11/040
and associated references in Section 11.030, Section 11.065, Sections 15305 and
15601(b)(3).

I live at between  and Streets.  I am concerned regarding an
application for a new hotel (at B Street and Petaluma Blvd. South) to be built in
our historic downtown Petaluma.. I understand there is a plan for this hotel to
use valet parking. As my neighbors and I have discussed, there is no more room
for downtown parking on our residential street. We already have several multiple
rentals on our block with six cars or more for one building as it is.  This is. To
sustainable.

Please do not crowd our downtown streets even more that they are now.  

Thank you, 

Suzanne Clarke




